Announcement: Water Conservation
Workshop

Dear Community Members,

We are excited to announce a Water Conservation Workshop aimed at raising awareness and
providing practical solutions to conserve our precious water resources. Join us for an informative
and engaging session!

Workshop Details:

o Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023
e Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM
e Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Main Street

What to Expect:

« Interactive presentations on water conservation techniques

« Demonstrations on rainwater harvesting

e Q&A session with environmental experts

e Refreshments will be provided

We encourage everyone to participate and learn how we can work together to conserve water in
our community. Please RSVP by March 15, 2023, to secure your spot.

For more information, contact us at info@waterwatch.org.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at the workshop!

Sincerely,
The Water Conservation Committee
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